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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am opposed to the U.S. Commodity Futures Trading Commission (CFTC) recently proposed broad regulatory changes that
include reducing the current leverage available to forex traders from 100:1 to 10:1.

Regards,

Peter Tantyonimpuno, CMA
Broadview Heights, OH


